From:

To: <u>Site Allocations Plan</u>

Subject: PDE00772\_Planning on coach road Date: 03 November 2015 21:30:43

As a resident of Coach Rd Guiseley I am writing regarding permission of 68 houses on coach rd fields and more on the allotments. Guiseley is already gridlocked with cars, and the A65 cannot take anymore.

Where would the access be for these houses to the main rd? Coach rd is too narrow for two lanes and some of the houses fronts would be on the road. There will be no green space left if building continues!

There are not enough places for the children in the local schools, even though they've been extended.

The utilities won't be able to cope with more houses

Coach rd is used by people with children dogs and horses walking down to esholt woods because it is safe as cars cannot speed up and down

After attending the meeting at the Methodist church with 2000 other people we all can't be wrong!!

Sent from my iPhone